SOS
KINDERDORF

Herzlichen Dank

16ller & Bottger GmbH

Thank you very much for your valuable support
for SOS-Kinderdorf e.V. in the amount of 10,000 euros.

A strong commitment to your social responsibility.

You are actively giving new hope - for children and young pe-
ople from disadvantaged families. Thank you very much for
this.
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JGeorg Falterbaum Anna Poénisch
Vorstand SOS-Kinderdorf e.V. Leiterin Marketing

Munich in November 2023




